420 Temple Street New Haven, Connecticut December 13, 1960

Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora:

I would like very much to be a candidate for the Fels scholarship. How early would it be necessary to have finished the prelims? If I net the Bryn Mawr headline of May 1, would that be all right! I ought to be able to manage that. It might even be possible to reduce the course load for next term. I haven't asked, but I will talk to the chairman of the deratrement this week. But whether that works out or not, I can do the minimum here in order to prepare for prelims. Felroe says the medievals thought you were supposed to alternate reading and praying—maybe I could try t'at.

I am thinking of coming to Bryn Mawr either on Saturday of this week or else early moxt week, Bust for a day or two. If I do come, I shall call you, and perhaps we can decide what the four exams will be and set the dates. Or if that is inconvenient for you, perhaps we can see each other here in Mew Haven sometime during the meetings, if you are planning to come.

I hope you have a pleasant vacation. And thank you very much for your letter.

Sincerely,

Madolee Hone

Madolene Stone